
DDoonn’’tt  FFoorrggeett  YYoouurr  BBaabbyy  BBoottttllee!!  
 

n the weekend of September 29h & 30th , Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
will be hosting a Baby Bottle Fundraiser to benefit the Life Center of 
Long Island.  

 
The Life Center is a pregnancy care center that consults with women and 
men who are experiencing an unplanned pregnancy. Did you know that they 
provide? 
 
 Free pregnancy test kits 
 Free sonogram  
 Maternity housing with eligibility  

requirements referrals 
 Medical care referrals 
 Material aid including car seats, 

cribs, clothing, diapers, and many 
other needed baby items 

 Male advocates available to speak 
with fathers 

 
We are asking that you pick up a baby bottle and fill it with your donation. 

(Please make checks payable to the Life Center of L.I.) 
 

PLEASE RETURN THE BOTTLES ON  
OCTOBER 26TH AND 27TH  

 
Most importantly, we are asking you to recite the prayer attached to the baby bottle. 
Prayers bring about something very powerful at the Life Center… a change of a mother’s 
heart! We believe these prayers lead abortion-minded women to reach out to the Life 
Center in the beginning of their pregnancy. 
 
Prayers also spiritually equip our consultants at the Life Center to say just the right words 
a mother or father may need to hear with hope of choosing the gift of life for their baby.  

LLeett  uuss  pprraayy  ffoorr  tthhee  ccoonnvveerrssiioonn  ooff  aa  mmootthheerr’’ss  hheeaarrtt  ttoo  ggiivvee  tthhee  
ggiifftt  ooff  lliiffee  ttoo  hheerr  pprreebboorrnn  bbaabbyy!!  

O 


